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Cynthia Bissonnette
48 Bud Mil Rd
Enfield, NH 03748

November 4, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I whole heartedly agree with all those have testified against this.  Especially Rod McAllaster, and John
Amy of Pittsburg.
It will destroy the land, but most of all this is not benefiting anyone in the state of NH!!!  Why should
be support it at all!

Our land is worth more to the people of NH.  Northern pass is not even thinking about our countryside. 
Beautiful mountains, peoples dairy farms, etc.  Stop NOW we DO NOT WANT IT!!!

Sincerely,
Cynthia Bissonnette
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